
Hybrid Private Label Food
Trade Mission

Promotes:Supports:

Register here!

https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Through this hybrid
trade mission, you will
have the opportunity
to schedule onsite or
virtual B2B meetings
with 15 of the most

important food
producers of Brazil.

rai exhibition
centre- 

amsterdam,
netherlands

may
23rd & 24th

2023



Company focused on
breakfast cereal production
such as corn, soybeans and
oats.

COMPANY: Alca Foods
www.alcafoods.com
PRODUCTS: Cereals,
chocolate powder and 
 protein bars.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://alcafoods.com/en_US
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Brazilian company
specialized on liquid
condiments sauces. 

COMPANY: Alimentos Wilson
www.alimentoswilson.com.br
PRODUCTS: Mustard,
mayonnaise, liquid pepper,
BBQ, American burger, garlic
and tomato sauces, and
powdered juices.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://www.alimentoswilson.com.br/en/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company focused on the
production of food
products such as grains,
pastas and biscuits. 

COMPANY: Camil
Alimentos
www.camilalimentos.com.
br
PRODUCTS: Rice, beans,
pasta, roasted coffee,
sugar, cookies and canned
fish.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://camilalimentos.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company focused on the
production of a broad
variety of packed food
segments. 

COMPANY: Enova Foods
www.enovafoods.com.br
PRODUCTS: Powder juice,
roasted peanuts, nut bars,
among others.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://enovafoods.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company specialized in
fruit pulps productions.
They have different brands
on the market.

COMPANY: Grupo Zeppone
www.grupozeppone.com.br
PRODUCTS: Açai sorbet and
puree, and different fruit
pulps, creams and purees.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://www.grupozeppone.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Brazilian company
specialized in healthy
frozen food products.

COMPANY: Haru's
www.comaharus.com.br
PRODUCTS: Cheese tapioca
tot's, onion tapioca tot's,
pepperoni tapioca tot's,
among others.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://comaharus.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company focused on the
production of lactose free
biscuits,doughs, and sweet
and salty crackers. 

COMPANY: Liane
www.lianealimentos.com.br
PRODUCTS: Whole wheat
pastas, whole wheat with
vegetables pasta, salty
crackers and filled sweet
biscuits (all lactose free).

Click here to schedule a
meeting

http://lianealimentos.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company specialized in the
production of traditional
Brazilian cheese bread with
two product lines called:
Luza and Sauda.

COMPANY: Maricota
www.maricotaalimentos.com
PRODUCTS: Frozen cheese
bread, croquettes and garlic
bread.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

http://www.maricota.com/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company focused on the
manufacture of açai based
products.

COMPANY: Petruz Açai
www.petruz.com
PRODUCTS: Pure açai pulp,
açai pulp with guaraná, and
açai powder.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://petruz.com/en/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Brazilian company focused
on the production and
comercialization of more
than 250 food products.

COMPANY: Predilecta
www.predilecta.com.br
PRODUCTS: Guava paste,
vegetables, ketchups,
tomato sauce, among other
products.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://www.predilecta.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company specialized in the
traditional Brazilian farofa
and other starches. 

COMPANY: Rocha Alimentos
www.rochaalimentos.com.br
PRODUCTS: Hydrated tapioca
starch, sour cassava starch,
seasoned cassava flour,
cheese bread mix, tapioca
starch mix, among others.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://www.rochaalimentos.com.br/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Brazilian company focused
on the production of
peanuts and peanut-based
varied products.

COMPANY: Santa Helena
www.santahelena.com
PRODUCTS: Crispy coated
peanut snacks, peanut
butter, and peanut-based
candies.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://www.santahelena.com/en
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Company that produces
cooked foods, focused on
practical and healthy meals
for the consumer.

COMPANY: Vapza
www.vapza.com.br
PRODUCTS: Vaccum-packed
and steam-cooked foods
such as meats, vegetables,
grains, and ready to eat
dishes. 

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://institucional.vapza.com.br/en/
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Brazilian company
specialized in the
manufacture of fruit
products from the Amazon.

COMPANY: Xingu Açai
www.xingufruit.com.br
PRODUCTS: Organic frozen
açai pulp, açai sorbet and
fruit pulps.

Click here to schedule a
meeting

https://www.xingufruit.com.br/index-en.html
https://forms.gle/DHJiVBX4kvBiPiUm7


Felipe Mejía
felipe@broggini.com

+1 786 233 6386
+55 11 3845 4501






contact information


